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SAVANNAH XU (IS, '26), PALAU

A new semester means new

possibilities to take your studies to the

next level! If you're thinking about how

you can make the most of your time as

a Tartan, why not embark on a journey

that will transform your academic

experience? The world is filled with

endless opportunities to broaden your

horizons—all while earning credits

towards your degree. Wherever your

studies take you, we'll see you there!

SAVANNAH XU (IS, '26), QATAR

A Semester in the Sun

Savannah Xu (IS, '26) spent a semester at CMU-Q as part of a
unique intercultural experience abroad in Doha, Qatar.

“I chose Qatar because it was off the beaten

path, and I’m so glad I did. It gave me the

chance to meet people from all over the world

—Ethiopia, Uzbekistan, Bhutan, Romania, and

so many other places—and immerse myself in

a culture I knew little about. Wherever you go,

say yes to every opportunity and immerse

yourself fully.” 

READ SAVANNAH'S REFLECTION

Ready to learn more about studying abroad? Applications for all of our University

Exchange Programs, including CMU-Q, are due March 3, 2025. Make an appointment

with your study abroad advisor to learn more. 

You’re Invited to Coffee Hour!   

Do you have questions about study abroad

programs? Wondering how to fill out your

SATC? Looking to take a break and plan your

next international adventure?

Drop in during Study Abroad Coffee Hour!

Your study abroad advisors will be sitting at a

table in one of our on-campus coffee shops

and happy to answer all your questions. Come

by with a quick question or two while you grab

coffee or tea. 

 When: Feb. 5

Where: Zebra Lounge, CFA

LEARN MORE

 When: Feb. 19

Where: Au Bon Pain, CUC

LEARN MORE

Can’t make it this month? Check out all the upcoming study abroad events.

Reminders & Events

Feb.

Applications Are Open for Fall '25 and AY 25-26

LEARN MORE

FEB

6

Spotlight on Africa Info Session

LEARN MORE

FEB

13

Using Financial Aid and Scholarships to Study Abroad 

LEARN MORE

FEB

14

Applications Due for Jennings Family Brave Companion

Fund

LEARN MORE

FEB

26

Study Abroad Info Session

LEARN MORE

MARCH

3

Applications Due for University and Departmental

Exchanges

LEARN MORE

MARCH

6

Applications Due for The Gilman Scholarship

LEARN MORE

Returning Study Abroad
Students

Make sure you've requested your study abroad transcripts be sent to the CMU

registrar! You can find the address information here. If you changed courses from

what was originally approved on your SATC, you will need to complete and submit a

Follow-Up SATC form to the Study Abroad Portal. 

Carnegie Mellon University | Study Abroad | Office of Enrollment Management

5000 Forbes Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15213
412.268.5231 |goabroad@andrew.cmu.edu

https://www.cmu.edu/studyabroad/student-perspectives/blogs/savannah-xu.html
https://www.cmu.edu/studyabroad/getting-started/opportunities/university-exchange.html
https://go.oncehub.com/StudyAbroadAdvising
https://tartanconnect.cmu.edu/OIEstudyabroad/rsvp_boot?id=1929556
https://tartanconnect.cmu.edu/OIEstudyabroad/rsvp_boot?id=1929557
https://www.cmu.edu/studyabroad/calendar/
https://www.cmu.edu/studyabroad/getting-started/opportunities/index.html
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https://www.cmu.edu/fso/jennings/index.html
https://tartanconnect.cmu.edu/OIEstudyabroad/rsvp_boot?id=1931242
https://www.cmu.edu/studyabroad/getting-started/opportunities/index.html
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https://cms-staging.andrew.cmu.edu/studyabroad-2/before-you-go/transfer-credit/index.html#transcript
https://www.cmu.edu/studyabroad/docs/fillable-follow-up-satc-form-online
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